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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Jackie Beauzil, Human Resources Manager
DATE:

September 27, 2011
SUBJECT:
Resolution – AvMed Health Services

The Administration had planned to investigate proposals from fully-insured health carriers for the coming fiscal year as a means of creating a closer partnership with employees to help contain rising health care costs.  Unfortunately, the uncertainty of the City’s coverage total (stemming from on-going collective bargaining negotiations) made the possibility for obtaining a fully-insured choice unrealistic beginning October 1, 2011.  Therefore, the City now plans to continue its present self-insured health plan for the start of the fiscal year on October 1, 2011.
The City’s present health plan benefits are administrated through an existing agreement with AvMed.  The City’s insurance consultant supports and the Administration recommends continuation of these AvMed medical administration services for the coming fiscal year starting October 1, 2011.  The cost of these services will vary based on the total number of covered participants… with an estimated total annual cost of approximately $95,053.
The Administration recommends Commission approval for the purchase of continuing health administration services from AvMed for the coming fiscal year.
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